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Commander, Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Command 
Code 1823 
Attention: MCB Camp Lejeune, RPM 

Ms. Katherine Landman 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Commanding General 
Attention: AC/S, EMD/IRD 

Marine Corps Base 
PSC Box 20004 
Camp Lejeune, NC 28542-0004 

RE: Explanation of Significant Difference (ESD) for Operable 
F‘ Unit 1, Site 21, MCB Camp Lejeune, Jacksonville, NC 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

The NC Superfund Section has completed its review of the referenced 
document and concurs with the Explanation of Significant Difference 
indicated for Site 21 of Operable Unit 1 subject to the following 
conditions. 

1. Since industrial based cleanup levels are to be used, the 
Base Master Plan should clearly indicate that Site 21 
cannot be used in a residential scenario unless the area 
is cleaned up to the appropriate residential based 
levels. 

2. This concurrence is based on the information presented in 
the ESD, Record of Decision, Remedial Investigation 
Report, Feasibility Study and the Proposed Remedial 
Action Plan. Should the State receive new or additional 
information which significantly affects this concurrence, 
it may be modified or withdrawn with appropriate written 
notice to the Navy and EPA Region IV. 

3. Our concurrence with this ESD.in no way binds the State 
to concur in future decisions or commits the State to 
participate, financially or otherwise, in the cleanup of 
the Site. The State reserves the right to review, 
comment, and make independent assessments of all future 
work relating to this site. 
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Please call Mr. Patrick Watters or me if you have any questions 
about this. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Butler, P. F. 
Environmental Engineering Supervisor 
NC Superfund Section 

cc: Neal Paul, MCB Camp Lejeune 
Gena Townsend, US EPA Region IV 


